
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are back! Character Camp is super excited to be serving the kids again this summer! 
Yes, you may have heard – we are building our own camp in Damon, Texas! Our camp 
won’t be ready for summer camp this year, so we rented the whole camp in Crockett, Texas 
called Waters Edge Encampment! We have rented this camp a couple times in the past 
and the kids love it. It is a relatively new camp and they have made really nice improvements 
over the last couple years.  
 
We share your aspiration for the future of your children – visions of success, health and 
happiness. Children deserve nothing less than to grow up with the brightest hope, the best 
mentoring and world-class character education. The well-trained counselors at Character 
Camp truly understand. We are dedicated parents ourselves! Many of our counselors are 
professional teachers, coaches and business professionals. We have been ‘building better 
kids’ for 35 years! We are a nationally acclaimed organization!  
 
Go online now to www.charactercamp.net. Download our free brochure on ‘Seven Keys to 
Transformed Kids’ and sign your child up today for the summer retreat before all space is 
gone. Confidence will soar. Character will improve. Academic interest will rise. New, 
positive friendships will be formed. We love helping struggling children to succeed and 
turning successful children into confident leaders. 
 
The Leadership Retreat will be hosted from Monday, June 21st to Saturday, June 26th. This 
will be a wonderful time of personal growth, new friends and rich fellowship. Your child’s 
safety is always our number one priority. Our counselors are hand-picked heroes, 
chosen from a waiting list of champions who are eager to sacrifice for children. They are 
child protection certified, background checked and well-trained. We have an experienced 
medical staff who will be travelling with us and caring for your children.  
 
We anticipate all space will be sold out again; therefore, we advise parents to sign 
their kids up quickly. Go to our website, click on the tab labeled ‘SIGN UP SUMMER 
RETREAT’. Pay the $50 Retreat deposit, then scroll down the page and fill out the 
‘SUMMER CAMP SPACE RESERVATION’ form. Don’t forget to print the PARENTS 
RETREAT PACKAGE and fill out the forms and return them either in person or to the 
Character Camp Post Office Box by June 10th. We will make sure every payment is properly 
credited to your child. 
 
Kids learn a lot, grow a lot and have tons of fun in a very safe and caring environment! 
 
For the Savior and His children,  
 

P. O. Box 841143       
Pearland, Texas 77584     

Toll Free 1-844 OUR CAMP 
www.charactercamp.net 

Character is: 

Honesty 

Hard Work 

Kindness 

Forgiveness 

Teachableness 

Courage 

Respect 

Responsibility 

Teamwork 

Self-control 

Gratitude 

Self-esteem 

Where fun-filled memories are teachable moments that shape the character and the soul. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Fill out the attached forms, attach your payment and mail all forms and payment to: 
 

Character Camp       
P.O. Box 841143       
Pearland, Texas 77584   

Do NOT mail forms or payments to the church—it is NOT a secure mailbox. 
Do NOT mail forms or payments to Waters Edge Encampment. 

 
All checks should be made payable to Character Camp. 
You can also make your retreat payment online at www.charactercamp.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
All campers must be between the ages of 6 and 17 to attend the retreats. 
 
Our partner church for student pickup and student drop-off is: 
 

West Memorial Community Park (next door to First John Church) 
5205 South Acres Drive 
Houston, Texas 77048 
 
Drop off is June 21, 2021 at 12 PM (if last name begins with A through H) 
       12:30 PM (if last name begins with (I through Q) 
       1:00 PM (if last name begins with (R through Z) 
 
Pick up is June 26, 2021 at 1 PM sharp. (After 1:30 PM, late pickup fee is $15 for 
each 15-minute interval. Must be paid immediately.) 
 
 
If you have questions, please call Cherith at 832-235-4260 or Eunice at 281-413-
7813 or Arthur at 832-776-3377. You can also reach Arthur or Cherith at 1-844-
OUR-CAMP. 
 
 

 

FORMS MUST BE RECEIVED BY JUNE 10TH TO BE PROCESSED ON TIME. 


